
Attention Incoming and Current Royals

All current 8th through 11th graders interested 
in becoming a part of the Upper Darby 

Cheerleading Program are welcome 
to attend tryouts for the 2021-2022 

Cheerleading Season!

Tryouts will be held on June 7, 9 and 10 from 
5:30 - 7:30 p.m. in the UDHS Auxiliary Gym

June 7: Tryout material will be taught
June 9: Practice material, tumbling and stunting

June 10: Performance and final evaluations

Questions? Email upperdarbycheerleading@gmail.com


